
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Hamden Housing Authority (HHA) will hold a public hearing to solicit public comment to 
determine whether changes to goals, objectives, and policies in the current 2020-2024 5-Year 
PHA Plan are needed.  This plan pertains only to the HUD Housing Choice Voucher Program 
consisting of 305 vouchers.  The public hearing will be held at 10:00am on April 11, 2024.  This 
public hearing can be accessed virtually via video conference.  A copy of this 5-Year PHA Plan, as 
well as the virtual meeting access information, may be obtained from the HHA’s website at 
www.hamdenhousing.com.  This plan is available for public review for 45 days beginning on 
February 26, 2024.   
 
 

http://www.hamdenhousing.com/

